Easton Fire Commission
Regular Meeting
April 22, 2015
Filed subject to approval
Attendance: J. Miranda, R. Cable, D. Buchanan, T. Pajonas
Also in attendance: P. Neary, P. Skrtich

The meeting was-called to order at 7:36 pm. Commissioner Pajonas motioned to accept the March 2015
minutes. Commissioner Buchanan seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Marshal Neary presented the Fire Marshal’s report. He also mentioned that there had been discussion
regarding mutual aid for fire inspections with the Fire Marshal and Deputy Fire Marshal in Trumbull.
This would fill in gaps and provide the town with 24-hour service. There would be no additional cost to
the town, as money would be paid out of the existing budget,

Chief Waugh provided the incident report. He mentioned the possibility of applying for a grant to
purchase a UTV. Six individuals currently are in Fire 1. The Chief said the Department is hosting a Pump
Operation Class in the fall. He expressed possible concerns about next year's budget due to pending
collective bargaining negotiations.

Commissioner Buchanan motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:22 pm. Commissioner Cable seconded
the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Commissioner Roherta Cable, Secretary
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